
                             CHILMARK HARBOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

The HAC met on November 18,2021 per request of Harbormaster Ryan Rossi to discuss 
widths of the commercial slips on the West dock. In attendance where Steve Broderick, 
Wayne Iacono, Susan Murphy, Fred Khedouri, Jeffrey Maida, Jim Malkin and Ryan Rossi 
Susan asked about decreasing the width of cement float that runs along side of slip 1 to 
the slips on the West dock. Steve mention making all slips equal in size. Ryan said in 
order to make all slips same size in width it would involve moving many pilings on the 
small floats to the south. The plan Ryan proposed (see attached) would leave slips 1,2,3,4 
the same, slip 5 would increase by roughly 2 feet slips 6 and 7 would decrease to roughly 
11 feet . This proposal would involve moving less pilings. There was also discussion 
about the Chilmark Water Ways Rules and Regulations article VII  line J and Line K. 
Line J. Boats must be appropriate in length and beam for the slip assignment held. 
Line K. when a person increases boat size beyond capability of the slip an effort will be 
made to affect a docking space, but there are no guarantee this can be done and no 
changes will be made in slip space. 
After much discussion all members present voted in favor of Ryan’s proposal 
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